OFFICE OF THE
FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203} 563-0100
Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Monday, September 17, 2018

Lynne A. Vanderslice
First Selectwoman

David K. Clune
Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufano
Selectwoman

Joshua S. Cole
Selectman

Dieborah A. McFadden
Selectwoman

TOWN HALL
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT 06897

Immediately following Meeting of the Trustees of the Retirement Plan for the Employees

of the Town of Wilton
Meeting Room B, Town Hall

A. Call to Order
B. Consent Agenda

Minutes

e Board of Selectmen Regular Meeting — August 20, 2018
e Board of Selectmen Special Meeting — September 12, 2018

Refunds
e As per Tax Collectors Memo dated September 14, 2018
Gifts

e Alton Johnson donation for 2 trees in Wilton Center - $850.00
* Anonymous donation for 1 tree in Wilton Center - $2500

e Eversource Energy Service — Food Pantry - $40.00

e Operation Fuel Inc. — Food Pantry - $75.00

C. Public Comment

D. Discussion and/or Action

Police/Town Campus Building Committee Update
Update-Ambler Farm Public Private Partnership Agreement
Contract Authorization — Hurlbutt Field Parking Study
Authorization-Ambler Farm Special Permit Amendment

FY 18/19 Comprehensive DUI Grant

Update on State and Wilton Senior Tax Relief

2019 Proposed Town Hall Employees Paid Holiday Schedule
Appointments
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E. Selectmen’s Reports
1. First Selectman
- Recognition of Village Market Recycling Efforts
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- Movie Night at Merwin Meadows — September 28, 2018-7:15-9:00PM

2. Selectmen
F. Public Comment
G. Adjournment

Next Meeting — October 1, 2018



